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Monday, November 18 2024

Our Fall Programming has officially taken off!
Leader Breeders’ after school program and

mentorship program both launched this past
October. Our after school programming consists

off reading literacy, math enrichment, and
basketball skill development. Both programs are

currently being hosted at Creative City Public
Charter. In February we will  launch our after school

program in at least 3  new locations. Our
mentorship program features local high school

and junior high school students being mentored by
Morgan State, Loyola, and Towson University

student-athletes. We were also able to execute a
Softball skills clinic with the 2024 MEAC Champion

Morgan State Softball Team. 
Thanks to the BGE Green Grant, we were able to
lauch our community cleanup and tree planting

initiative. Cleanups will take place both in East and
West Baltimore. With a few more events

approaching, we are excited to finish 2024
STRONG! 

WWW.LEADERBREEDERS.ORG

Join us this Giving Tuesday (December
3rd) in empowering the Baltimore

community and supporting the growth
of our youth. Your generous

contributions will help us provide after-
school programming, mentorship

opportunities, and community
initiatives that support families in need
of food, clothing, and toys this holiday
season. To donate to Leader Breeders

this Giving Tuesday, please visit
tinyurl.com/LBGivingTuesday. 
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Inside LB & The Community
Leader Breeders is dedicated to collaborating with

community partners, community schools, and other
organizations to bring unique experiences to our youth
and their respective communities. We are currently in

the process of creating an East - West network of
organizations in which we will develop consistent

programming to support the needs of various
Baltimore neighborhoods. 

If you or someone you know is interested in being a part
of the East - West initiative, please don’t hesitate to

reach out. 

Leader Breeders is currently collecting new and gently
used items for our Christmas Give Back Event @ The
Belair-Edison School. If you would like to donate any
items or make a monetary donation, please don’t

hesitate to reach out. 

Leader Breeders believes in paying it forward. If you get
the opportunity to, please support other local non-

profits and community schools. 

We’d like to publicly thank Rita Church Community
Center, Morgan State Softball Team, Senator Cory

McCray, Breadcoins, XSell Sports, Chase,
Association of Black Charities, BGE,  BCYF, Loyola

Women’s Basketball Team, Blesid Consulting,
Reading Partners, Alexia Nelson, Leisel Harry, Isabella

& Desiree Lassiter,  Peace Players, Creative City
Public Charter, Youth Sports Collaborative,

Southwest Sports Alliance, Positive Coaching
Alliance & Belair-Edison School for their support.

For More Info:
www.leaderbreeders.org

leaderbreeders@gmail.com

Upcoming Dates
November 23rd- Community
Clean Up @ Rita Church Comm
Center
November 30th - Kirby Classic HS
Girl’s Basketball Showcase @
Rosedale Christian
December 3rd - Giving Tuesday 
December 21st - Christmas Give
Back Event @ The Belair-Edison
School 
December 28th - Leadership
Workshop w/ Peace Players

 


